
Did you know that you can volunteer at Lincoln? Go
to the district website and fill out the volunteer
form. Then, go to our Lincoln website to find
volunteer sign-ups!

Did you know that teachers love to communicate
with you at home? Don't hesitate to reach out to
your child's teacher.

9/23: Hearing and Vision Screening K, 2nd, & 5th
9/26-9/30: School-Wide Read-A-Thon
 9/30: Leadership Assembly 2:15pm

This month, we are focusing on Habit #1 Be Proactive!

Be Proactive is about taking responsibility for your life.
Proactive people recognize that they are “response-
able.”
-LIM; Steven Covey
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DID YOU KNOW?

August-September

Reading with your student for 20
minutes a day can improve their
literacy skills.
The CDC recommends children
receive 60-minutes of physical
activity a day to maintain a healthy
lifestyle.


 Parent Volunteers

Students are involved with the
everyday functions of the school. Ask
your student about their job!

Our very own
Garden
Club's

Produce


